WIMBORNE Wimborne Academy Trust

c/o Allenbourn Middle School
Academy Trust East Borough, Wimborne Minster,
Dorset, BH21 1PL

info@wimborneacademytrust.org Tel: 01202 922670
CEO: Mrs Elizabeth West BA (QTS) NPQH NLE

22 March 2020

FAO Parents/Carers
Wimborne Academy Trust School

Dear Parent/Carers

Schools have been closed to increase social distancing, which means minimising the
number of people who are in close proximity to each other.

You should only send your child to school on Monday if your work is critical to our COVID-19
response and there is o one at home to look after them.

If you are able to keep your child at home you should, so that they, you and our staff are at
less risk of exposure to the virus.

The first and overriding principle is for everyone to stay at home if at all possible.
Thank you for your support.

Kind regards

il

Liz West
CEO
Wimborne Academy Trust
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